
 
 

2nd December 2024 
 

Year 5 Trip to Bristol Beacon Friday 17th January 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 5 will be travelling to Bristol Beacon next term to watch Bournemouth Symphony 
Orchestra perform a special interactive concert titled ‘Sea Stories’. All children will learn some 
songs and body percussion beforehand to join in with the songs. Children who learn viola will 
be learning a special part over the coming weeks and will take their instruments along to 
experience playing along with a real orchestra.  
They will be travelling to and from the venue by coach, departing Minerva at 9am and 
returning in time for lunch 12.15pm. 
  
Key information  

Date: Friday 17th January 2025 

Time: Leaving at 9.00am arriving back to school by 12:15pm 

Cost: £5.00  
 

Lunch  

All children will arrive back to school in time for lunch. Please book dinners as normal on 
Scopay for Grab & Go, Packed lunch from home, or a main, Halal or vegetarian. 
 
Asthma or any other medication  
If your child has asthma or any other medication, please ensure they have it in school as they 
will not be able to go without it.   
 
All pupils Children should wear school uniform and appropriate footwear. 
Please give permission for your child to attend this trip on Scopay by Friday 10th January 
2025. 
 
If you would like to volunteer to come along and support this trip, please let the year 5 team 
know. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Year 5 Team   
 

 


